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10th February 2025 

Dear Parents, Carers and Students, 

Alice in Wonderland 

Last week our talented students performed Alice in Wonderland to sell out audiences on all 3 nights.  Thank 
you to everyone who made it such a success: actors, stage hands, technical directors and musicians - all 
deserve thanks and congratulations. 

Half-term revision sessions 

All students in Year 11 have now been notified about additional revision sessions being held over half term. 
If you would like your child to attend these sessions, please make sure they book in with their subject 
teacher this week. Information about these sessions is available in Class Charts. There are also several 
sessions available for Year 12 & 13 students. Teachers of these sessions will notify their classes.  

If your child receives free school meals, we can provide packed lunches and snacks. Lunch should be 
booked in advance and we will check with students once they have booked their space. Please note the 
canteen will not be open. 

If you have any queries, please email NOwsley@fromecollege.org.uk or JFranklin@fromecollege.org.uk 

Y11 Sixth Form Applications 

A reminder that, now that Frog is back up and running, Y11 need to get their applications for 6th form in. This 
can be done through the student dashboard on Frog. From 1st March the timetable will be built so it is 
important that applications are made as soon as possible to ensure all subjects have the numbers to run. 
We look forward to receiving your application; please email adavies@fromecollege.org.uk if you have any 
questions. We are delighted with the number of applications for 6th form so far and we are busy interviewing 
students on their chosen options at the moment. 

Lost Property 

We have a significant number of items of lost property in Student Services. Students are encouraged to 
claim these items before the end of half term. 

College car parks 

May we remind parents to drive carefully when dropping off and collecting students in the car parks. Please 
be mindful of speed and not be distracted by mobile phones.  

The safety of our students is paramount; thank you. 

Governors - St. John’s First School 

We have been advised of vacancies in the Governing body at St. John’s First School in Frome. Should 
anyone be interested, please contact the clerk at clerk@stjohnsfrome.co.uk  

Non-Uniform Day Friday 14th February 

All students are invited to wear non uniform on Friday in return for a suggested donation of £1 for Venus 
House charity (Young Somerset). 
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End of half term 

Term 3 finishes on Friday 14th February at 3.15pm and we return to College on Monday 24th February at 
8.45 am (which is a week 2) 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Emma Reynolds 

Principal 

Midsomer Norton Scholls Partnership 

 


